
 

 
 

 

Charlotte Lepetit and Julien Di Marco  
appointed to the Executive Committee of FCDE  

 
 
 

Paris, 26 September 2017 – Consolidation et Développement Gestion (CDG), FCDE’s 
management company, announces the appointment of Charlotte Lepetit, Corporate Secretary, 
and Julien Di Marco, Partner, to the Executive Committee of CDG.  

The Executive Committee of CDG consists of Benoît Sellam (Chairman), Amélie Brossier (General 
Manager), Julien Di Marco (Partner) and Charlotte Lepetit (Corporate Secretary). 

Benoît Sellam, Chairman of CDG: “Following the appointment of Amélie Brossier as General 
Manager of CDG, the appointment of Charlotte and Julien to the Executive Committee confirm the 
strengthening of our governance and signals a new stage in our development.”  

Charlotte Lepetit, Corporate Secretary 

Charlotte Lepetit joined the FCDE team in October 2013 as Corporate 
Secretary. She had previously been Senior Manager with KPMG Audit in 
the investment services department. Charlotte was involved in audit and 
advisory services with numerous players in the asset management and 
private equity sectors.  

Charlotte is specialised in the structuring and development of internal 
control and administrative and financial management functions of asset 
management companies. She holds a degree from Paris-Dauphine 
University.  

  

Julien di Marco, Partner 

Julien Di Marco joined the FCDE team when it was first set up at the 
beginning of 2010, as an Investment Analyst. He was promoted to 
Investment Director  at the beginning of 2011 and to Managing Partner in 
July 2015. Notable investments in which Julien has been involved include 
those in SPS, Editor, Girard-Agediss, ASI, WeYou (Tarsus) and Babcock 
Wanson.  

Previously an Investment Manager with mid-market LBO fund Activa 
Capital, which he joined in 2007, Julien was involved in the acquisition, 
follow-up or sale of Françoise Saget Linvosges, BFI Optilas and Sport 
2000.  

Julien started his career in 2001 as an auditor with KPMG before working as a consultant from 
2005 to 2007 in the Transaction Advisory Services department of Ernst & Young, where he 



 
 

carried out financial due diligence and corporate restructuring assignments. Julien is a graduate 
of ESSEC Business School and a qualified accountant.  

Press contacts:  

FTI Consulting Strategic Communications 
Mathilde Branlard / Caroline Guilhaume  
Tel. 01 47 03 68 10 
E-mail: fcde@fticonsulting.com 
 

 

About FCDE 
Through its contribution in human and financial resources, FCDE (Fonds de Consolidation et de 
Développement des Entreprises) supports the development and transformation of high-potential 
businesses. With €400 million assets under management, it brings together the main financial 
institutions operating in France (bpifrance, banks and insurance undertakings). FCDE is managed 
by Consolidation & Développement Gestion, an independent management company approved by 
the AMF, the French financial markets authority. 
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